
 
Fairfield High Schools Ring in the Holidays with Concerts 

 
The Fairfield High Schools’ Music Department is pleased to announce the holiday  
 
concerts: The Carillon Holiday Concert at Fairfield Warde High School and The  
 
Candlelight Holiday Concert at Fairfield Ludlowe High School. 
 
 
Warde’s Carillon Holiday Concerts will be held on December 19th with two    
 
performances: 6:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m.   
 
 These concerts will be held in the auditorium of Fairfield Warde High School.  Doors  
 
will open 20 minutes before each performance and tickets are required for admittance. 
 
 
Ludlowe’s Candlelight Holiday Concerts will be held on December 21st with two  
 
performances: 6:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. with an additional evening performance on  
 
December 20th at 6:30 p.m.  These concerts will be held in the auditorium of  
 
Fairfield Ludlowe High School.  Doors will open 20 minutes before each performance  
 
and tickets are required for admittance to all performances. 
 
Due to the unique nature of these concerts, no breaks for applause and house lights off  
 
until the end of the performance, it is not possible to seat late arrivals.  Doors  
 
will close promptly at the start of each concert. 
 
 
Carillon and Candlelight ticket requests will be taken on a first come basis weekdays  
 
from December 1st  through December 9th.  To request a ticket, call (203)255- 
 
8469 between 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.  Only phone requests will be honored.   
 
Mail-in and e-mail requests will not be accepted.   
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